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MORNING UPDATE, NOAA WATER LEVELS 

JUNE 14, 2022: 6:49 a.m. 

 

From current forecasts from NOAA, the water levels are dropping significantly out of Corwin 

Springs which will translate to receding flood waters in and around Livingston. 

 

After taking part in the Incident Command meeting with the county early this morning, we will 

continue to assess damage and will update on this page of any volunteer efforts or immediate 

needs / concerns as the morning goes on.  

 

Thank you everyone for your efforts, hard work through the night to protect our community. If 

you see a City worker, first responder or volunteer give them a thank you or high five! 

 

Montana Strong! 

 

 


